
NEWSLETTER 

www.australiandanceacademy.com.au - www.dupradadancecompany.com.au

JANUARY/FEBRUARY 2021

Welcome to Term 1 of 2021

Welcome to our new term at the Australian Dance
Academy and hopefully this will be a year of learning
through the joy of dance and performance.    
Our Commencement date for Term 1 is Saturday 30th
January 2021 with Level 2 through to Level 4.  Our
Level 1 students begin on the following Saturday the
6th February 2021.   Elementary 1 & 2 and
Intermediate begin on Monday 1st February - Level 5
Tuesday 2nd - Level 6 & 7 on Wednesday 3rd February.

OVERVIEW:

Commencement from
Saturday 30th January 2021
Level 1's Commence on
Saturday 6th February 2021.
Summer Intensives for
Duprada Dance Company 
 from Monday 25th to
Saturday30th January, 2021.

Important term dates
Special Events
Website announcements
Performance dates
Public Holidays
Open Classes
Guests

Our newsletter is emailed twice
each term with;



Opening Hours   10.00am - 4.00pm

Monday 25th January 

Closed on  Tuesday  26th January -Australia Day
Thursday  27th January

 Friday 28th January

The Studio

We love this time of the year as
we see our students returning
and meeting new students and
parents.  Everyone seems taller
more confident and rested.
The studios will be full of energy
as our excited young dancers
can't wait to see who their
teachers are and to dance.  Their
new leotard usually makes it just
that much better.  It is a well
known fact that a new leotard
makes you dance better and stand
taller - no matter your age.
It takes time to get everyone
settled  into their new level and
know which studio they will be in
for which class.  
We are amused ourselves at the
beginning of each year because our
students move to a new level and
have a new coloured leotard which
can be very confusing.

Open for 2021
By Lynne Hanton OAM

Office Open for Uniforms  89531800
All things ballet

Summer Intensives begin on
Monday for the dancers in the
Ballet Company.  It is important to
build their strength after a well
earned rest.  They will begin
rehearsals for La Fille mal Gardée, 
 a very funny ballet about a very
naughty daughter.  
Our teachers perform with the
ballet company and Summer
Intensives allow them to  regain
their fitness and work out  muscle
soreness before demonstrating
new ballet exercises to students
beginning a new level of dance.

Our website address is
dupradadancecompany.com.au or
australiandanceacademy.com.au.  

If you become a member and join our
website you will have access to the

latest news, important dates,
photographs etc.  Lynne does

occasionally write a blog or a mail-out
to keep everyone in the loop.  Ballet
Parents often don't have a ballet or

dance background so the website keeps
both parents, students and young
dancers in mind.  We are also very

proud having the only working Ballet
Company in the world for quite a long
time last year.  Most Ballet Companies

and Schools are back to normal in
Australia this month.  The International

story is still not so good.
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